
  besides 3063 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  besides 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same
as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- {besides},
finally, furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it
remaineth, then.[ql

  finally 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same
as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides,
{finally}, furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it
remaineth, then.[ql

  from 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same as
3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, ({from}) henceforth, moreover, now, + it remaineth,
then.[ql

  furthermore 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the
same as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides,
finally, {furthermore}, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it
remaineth, then.[ql

  henceforth 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the
same as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides,
finally, furthermore, (from) {henceforth}, moreover, now, + it
remaineth, then.[ql

  it 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same as
3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + {it} remaineth,
then.[ql

  Juda 2455 # Ioudas {ee-oo-das'}; of Hebrew origin [3063];
Judas (i.e. Jehudah), the name of ten Israelites; also of the
posterity of one of them and its region: -- {Juda}(-h, -s); Jude.
[ql

  Judah 2448 # Iouda {ee-oo-dah'}; of Hebrew origin [3063 or
perhaps 3194]; Judah (i.e. Jehudah or Juttah), a part of (or
place in) Palestine: -- {Judah}.[ql

  Jude 2455 # Ioudas {ee-oo-das'}; of Hebrew origin [3063];
Judas (i.e. Jehudah), the name of ten Israelites; also of the
posterity of one of them and its region: -- Juda(-h, -s); {Jude}.
[ql

  moreover 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same
as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, (from) henceforth, {moreover}, now, + it remaineth,
then.[ql

  now 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same as
3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, {now}, + it remaineth,
then.[ql

  remaineth 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the
same as 3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides,
finally, furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it
{remaineth}, then.[ql

  then 3063 # loipon {loy-pon'}; neuter singular of the same as
3062; something remaining (adverbially): -- besides, finally,
furthermore, (from) henceforth, moreover, now, + it remaineth,
{then}.[ql
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